
TOWN OF MOREAU 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

TO CONSIDER ADOPTION OF LOCAL LAW 

 

 

 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN pursuant to Section 20 of the Municipal Home Rule Law 

of the State of New York that a public hearing will be held by the Town Board of the Town of 

Moreau on April 26, 2022 at 6:00 p.m. at the Town Municipal Complex, located at 351 Reynolds 

Road, Moreau, New York for the purpose of considering the adoption of Local Law No. 2 of 

2022.  If adopted, Local Law No. 2 of 2022 would repeal Chapter 115 in its entirety and replace 

it with a new Chapter 115. Written comments on Local Law No. 2 of 2022 can be submitted to 

the Town Clerk up and through the time of the public hearing.  A copy of proposed Local Law 

No. 2 of 2022 can be obtained at the Moreau Town Municipal Complex and on the Town’s 

website. 

 

       Leeann M. McCabe 

       Town Clerk 

 

Published: April 16, 2022 
 

 


